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Brooks, Amy

From: olkaintuck@windstream.net
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 12:29 PM
To: Brooks, Amy
Cc: fredkorfhage@att.net
Subject: Variance case #:  23-VARIANCE-0063

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links, open 
attachments, or give away private information unless you recognize the sender's email 
address and know the content is safe. 
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My name is Fred J. Korfhage, IV; I am composing this email for my mother, Virginia L. Korfhage who 
resides at 4919 Ronwood Drive, Louisville, KY 40219 
She is 89 years old and isn't in the best of health and isn't technologically savvy.  The following is a 
letter she composed that she planned to snail mail you, but wanted to send pictures she took of the 
issues she's having with her neighbor next door (4921 Ronwood Drive, the subject of this variance 
case). 
 
July 27, 2023 
 
Dear Amy Brooks, 
 
     I will not be attending the Monday, August 7, 2023, at 1:00 pm variance case  meeting due to 
health conditions, thus am requesting you consider my situation regarding a variance to allow an 
attached, covered deck to encroach into the side yard setback, and a concrete and metal fence 
exceeding maximum height. 
 
     The deck floor sits 7" from my corner fence post and 21" from my garage overhang, surely a fire 
hazard. 
 
     During a recent rain event, water gathered in his back yard, broke through the concrete wall 
pouring into my yard, potentially eroding the corner of my yard.  The wall is 8" - 9" from my chain link 
fence. 
 
  I point out that no permits were applied for or approved prior to any construction. 
  
     No doubt my home has been devalued, and at 89 years of age I feel sorely wronged if this 
variance is approved.                            
     
     Thank you, sincerely, 
 
Virginia L. Korfhage 
4919 Ronwood Drive 
Louisville, KY  40219 
Home/Cell:  (502) 969-7911 
 
email:  olkaintuck@windstream.net & fredkorfhage@att.net 
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PS:  I will be attaching some pics I took regarding some of my concerns addressed in this 
correspondence.
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